
September 11th, 1974 

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN 

Please note that I would like to tender my resignation 
as Division Steward for Division #3. Since this Division 
is now integrated with various other Divisions, it seems 
pointless to have a Steward for a Division which no 
longer exists, especially since my job is extremely busy 
at the moment and my duties as Steward are in conflict 
with this. 

Thank you. 

Veronica Turner 
cc: I . Mackenzie 

J. Rands 


